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UNITE  -  INSPIRE  -  EXCEL 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

   
Due to lockdown, The Hampshire Road Safety Team, have produced an informative Road Safety 
Update for parents which they have asked us to distribute. This newsletter gives some useful data and 
reminders about why road safety is a crucial life skill to teach during the primary years. 
  
They are also offering an online webinar free lesson for Year 5 and 6 during the February half term.  
This lesson will remind children of the basic rules of the Green Cross Code. As well as focusing on 
keeping themselves safe, it will also ensure they are aware of how to keep their friends and peers 
around them safe.  We would like to encourage you to register your interest by email to  
road.safety@hants.gov.uk. Once they have received your registration email, they will send out the 
Eventbrite link to your email address to enable your child to attend if you wish.  
  
Excitingly, Hampshire Road Safety Team is also running a Road Safety Poster Competition: the 
children are asked to design a poster which shares a road safety message using bright, simple colours 
then email a photo or scanned image of the completed poster to road.safety@hants.gov.uk.  The 
newsletter contains full details about the competition and again if you think this is something that you 
think your child(ren) would enjoy, please do take the opportunity for them to participate.  
 
We hope you find this useful, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

        
Mrs Courtney          
PSHE Coordinator  
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